
Southside Water Inc. 
16115 Heaslip Ln. 
Clayton, NY 13624 

Phone: (315) 686-4135 
Cell: (315) 486-7937 

Email: jimlettiere@twcny.rr.com 

 
 January 24, 2020 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips  
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

RE: Case 19-W-0253 – Minor Rate Filing of Southside Water Inc. – Compliance Filing 
Pursuant to Commission Order issued January 17, 2020. 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

Enclosed for filing is Supplement No. 3 to P.S.C. No.1 – Water, effective February 1, 
2020 in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of New  
York.  Supplement No. 3 cancels Third Revised Leaf No.12, pending Escrow Statement No. 2, 
and pending Purchased Water Adjustment Surcharge Statement No. 6, effective February 1, 
2020 as directed in Ordering Clause No. 1. 

 
Also enclosed for filing are Escrow Account Statement No. 3, Purchased Water 

Adjustment Surcharge Statement No. 7, and further revised Leaf  No. 10, effective February 1, 
2020, as directed in Ordering Clause Nos. 2 and 3 of the same Commission Order.  

 
The requirements of Public Service Law §89-c(10) and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 as to 

newspaper publication for the supplement, statements, and leaf have been waived. Southside 
Water Inc. will individually notify its customers of the Commission’s determination in the above 
referenced proceeding and will file a copy of the customer notification with the Secretary to the 
Commission as directed in the Commission’s order.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

James V. Lettiere, Jr., Director 
Southside Water Inc. 
 
 

Enc. 
 

Received: 01/24/2020
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